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Mrs. Jane Stein is being recognized this evening for the many volunteer 

hours that she devotes to the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District and, 

in particular, to Soldotna Elementary School.  Jane is an exemplary 

volunteer throughout the Kenai Peninsula and the city of Soldotna.  An avid 

supporter of education, Jane has served as the community member of the 

Soldotna Elementary School site council for four years.  

 

As a site council member, Jane brings a community perspective and insight 

to the school’s efforts in providing students a safe and creative 

environment for learning.  Jane’s proactive efforts to provide quality after-

school activities for students have kept her involved in the After-the-Bell 

program.  This year when the program was out of funding, Mrs. Stein, as a 

member of the Soldotna City Council supported Soldotna funds being 

channeled into another year of After-the-Bell.   

 

School and community volunteers, such as Jane Stein, enable the Kenai 

Peninsula Borough School District to accomplish far more than it otherwise 

could without their support.  We, the Board of Education, would like to 

recognize Mrs. Jane Stein for her outstanding service to the Kenai 

Peninsula Borough School District and its students. 

 

 




